Twin Valley Elementary School

NEWSLETTER

November 13, 2020

From the Nurse's office

Travel Update

The State of Vermont has implemented a mandatory quarantine for all non-essential travel outside of Vermont and for anyone traveling to Vermont.

https://accd.vermont.gov/covid-19/restart/cross-state-travel

Essential travel includes travel for personal safety, medical care, care of others, parental shared custody, for food, beverage or medicine.

COVID UPDATE:

Here is a link provided by the state to check on COVID cases in schools.

https://www.healthvermont.gov/sites/default/files/documents/pdf/COVID19-Transmission-Schools.pdf

Wings

Sign up for FREE afterschool food for every child in your household!

Here is how it works—Every day that Wings offers an afterschool enrichment activity, after school meals are prepared and delivered to the Twin Valley Elementary School. If your child is enrolled in a Wings program they will be served their snack, just as has been done in the past, so you don't need to do anything.

BUT.

If your child goes home on the bus or is picked up at school, they can still grab a meal bag FOR FREE and take it with

them! (Menu will vary and will include fruit, veggie, sandwich, milk etc)

AND...

if you have children at home that are not in school yet, your child can bring home a snack for them as well!!!

How do you sign up? Click here to register! That's it!

Your child will bring home meal bags starting (fill in date) and will continue to bring them home on days that Wings is in session OR until you request it stops.

We need to have at least 15 children sign up for this program to work- so please, just give it a try!

For more info or to reach out to us with your questions please go to wingscommunityprograms.com





Library Books

Please return your library books! There is a bin outside of the front doors or you can send the books back into school with your child.

Lunch

Don't forget to complete your lunch forms each week. Selections for the upcoming week begin on Wednesday at 8am and are due by Friday at 9am. If you select meals for Wednesday, they will be sent home with your child on Tuesday.

In Person QR Code and Link: https://forms.gle/VR1gypvAJtsbbSmd6

Remote Learners Link: https://forms.gle/Tz2VbJ2uegR7t4SS9

Spotlight!

Letters to families from students. Please check back over the next 4 weeks to see what our students are thankful for.....HINT...IT's YOU!

Dear Fourth Grade Families,

We want to thank you for helping us with our remote learning this past spring and with our continuing remote Wednesday's. When COVID-19 struck in the spring it was very stressful. With your help, we were able to get through it. There were so many obstacles, from not having good internet, computers not working right, communicating with our classmates, and having to wear masks in public.

With your help and support, it's making it more bearable in these difficult times.

Thank you for everything, TVES 4th Graders